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From: Sheila Dooley <sdooley3300@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 11:11 AM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Voicing support for the 3 Preservation Bills
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

| am writing to voice my support for SB 927, the Public Participation in Preservation Act, SB 929 the Preservation,
Housing and Seismic Safety Act, and SB 48. We have lost too many of our old buildings at the whim of the property
owner. | have lived in The Dalles area for 45 years and have seen this firsthand. Please help protect what is left of our
local history by supporting these bills.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sheila Dooley



